
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Midas Gold has worked hard to ensure the safety of the community during construction and 

operations of the Stibnite Gold Project. To minimize travel near important waterways, Midas Gold 

has proposed using Burntlog Road. This allows the company to take advantage of existing Forest 

Service roads and reduce travel on Johnson Creek and South Fork Road â€“ both of which are heavily 

used by recreationalists. This plan maximizes safety and ensures all Idahoans have access to our 

public lands. 

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project as it is important to all Idahoans. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Justin Anderson 


